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I strongly oppose Making in-person voting on the date of an election the standard 

method for conducting an election. Oregon has successfully implemented vote by 

mail and has maintained high voter turnout using vote by mail. I support our States 

current method of Vote By Mail. 

 

Sincerely, 

Anna Wellborn 


